
 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

 
CYCLISTS ON PORT ESTATES. 

 

As the darker mornings and evenings are fast 

approaching, would tenants and port users please remind 

any of their staff who cycle to work to ensure that they are 

wearing suitable safety equipment (including helmets and 

high visibility clothing) to ensure their safety and wellbeing 

and that their bicycle lights are working correctly. 

There have also been reports of cyclists observed wearing 

headphones. Please ensure that all your cyclists are aware 

that this is a dangerous practice that should not be 

undertaken. 

Your co-operation in making the port roads a safe place for 

all users is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

Sean Sullivan, 

Head of Safety & Environment, 

ABP, South Wales. 

 


